
 
 Stewards’ Panel Chair 

Location: Yorkshire, East Midlands, and East Anglia 
Minimum of 20 days a year  
Volunteer  

The British Horseracing Authority is the joint regulatory and governing body for British Horseracing, which 
ensures the continuing integrity and successful development of the sport.   

We currently have a number of exciting opportunities for Stewards’ Panel Chairs to join our Stewarding 
team in the Yorkshire, East Midlands, and East Anglia regions.   

As the Stewards’ Panel Chair you will work closely with the Chief Steward and the rest of the Raceday 
team ensuring that race meetings are run in accordance with the BHA Rules and Instructions. You will be 
responsible for upholding the values of the British Horseracing Authority and the companies code of 
conduct at all times, whilst acting as a voting member of the raceday panel by chairing inquiries. A 
competency-based training programme will support the development of successful candidates and 
dependent on the previous background of each candidate, a period of training will be tailored. 

The successful candidates will be enthusiastic team players who will be able to work in confidential and 
sensitive situations. Excellent verbal communication skills are essential alongside strong interpersonal 
skills. It is necessary to have the ability to show initiative and be decisive in a time pressured environment. 
Applicants should have an active interest in horses and horse racing, with the ability to race read being 
required.  

You will be a flexible individual with a measured approach and have the ability to match diplomacy with 
authority whilst being capable of exercising independent thinking. Given the nature of the role, a full valid 
driving license and willingness to travel will be required. Overnight stays are sometimes necessary as 
part of the role, as well as being prepared to work outside the normal working day including evenings, 
weekends, and bank holidays.  

Expenses will be paid in line with the company’s expenses policy. 

Equal opportunities 
We acknowledge that having a diverse and inclusive workforce is fundamental to our success and we 
actively encourage and welcome applications from candidates of diverse cultures, perspectives, and 
experiences. People with disabilities or from ethnically diverse communities are currently 
underrepresented in the organisation and therefore we welcome these candidates to apply.  

If you feel you have the relevant skills and experience, please apply by sending your CV and a 
covering letter to recruitment@britishhorseracing.com.  

The closing date for applications is 08 June 2025. 

Should you require any reasonable adjustments, please contact recruitment@britishhorseracing.com to provide 
further details. 
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